
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 15, 2020 
 

Item 2, Report No. 60, of the Special Committee of the Whole (Budget), which was 
adopted without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on December 15, 
2020. 
 
 
 

2. CEREMONIAL PRESENTATION – GFOA DISTINGUISHED BUDGET 
PRESENTATION AWARD 

The Mayor and Members of Council congratulated staff for receiving 
the 2020 GFOA Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for the 
fiscal year beginning January 1, 2020. This is the twelfth consecutive 
year the City has received this prestigious recognition, which is a 
testament to our sound approach to public finances, and a 
commitment to open, accountable and transparent governance. 

 


